
 

 

 

 

 
 

HM Crown Prosecution Service Inspectorate 

One Kemble Street 

London 

 WC2B 4TS 

http://www.justiceinspectorates.gov.uk/hmcpsi/ 

 
27th August 2019 

By email                     
 
 
Dear
 
Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received 27th August. 
 
In your request you asked for the following information 
 

• Could you possibly tell me where your spend data is advertised.  I cant seem to find it 
on your website. 

 
We do not hold the information within the scope of this request. 
 
HMCPSI is a small department of 25 staff.  As such, for finance, we use the shared services of 
the Government Legal Department and our data is published with theirs and the Attorney 
General’s Office. 
 
Please see https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/government-legal-department  
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details 
within two calendar months of the date of this email to info@hmcpsi.gov.uk marked for the 
attention of 
 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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